
-----Original Message----- 
From: Scott Cadenhead   
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 1:06 PM 
To: Laura Patrick; Peter Grove 
Subject: You are going too far and do not represent the majority of local island families  
 
1- I never write my MLA but in this case I have. 
2- The locals have done a good job of land stewardship as the Island is 3/4 trees  
3- Basically you are screwing up a beautiful balance of nature and people with heavy handed bylaw 
enforcement  turning neighbours against neighbours, I work all over this Island and nobody is in 
compliance.  
4- People live on these Islands because of the freedom they have represented, however you just keep 
making more rules. Its like we live in Vancouver.  
5- As always a vocal minority with nothing but time on there hands are driving an agenda that doesn’t 
represent every day people as we are too busy raising our families  
6- When guys like me  take the time to write and are never vocal get involved you may find that this 
community who you represent will resist.  
 
 
Scott Cadenhead 

 

 


